
 

                             ATP30 Public Company Limited, 9/30 Moo 9 Bangnang, Panthong, Chonburi 20160 

No. ATP30 7/2024  
 

July 15, 2024 
 
Subject     The notification of new clients’ service agreement  
Attention   President  

     The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 

ATP30 Public Company Limited (“the Company”), a shuttle service provider to factory employees 
in industrial estate and community, would like to notify the new clients’ service agreement that the Company 
has been appointed to provide shuttle services as follows. 

1. The Company will start the shuttle service to Siam Aisin Co., Ltd. for five years, from 
October 01, 2024 to September 30, 2029, with 10 buses and 2 vans. 

2. The Company will start the shuttle service to Daikin Compressor Industries Co., Ltd. for 
three years, from November 01, 2024 to October 31, 2027, with 10 buses. 

3. The Company will start the shuttle service to Thai Bridgestone Co., Ltd. for five years, from 
December 01, 2024 to November 30, 2029, with 4 Electric buses. 

4. The Company will start the shuttle service agreement to NS-Siam United Steel Co., Ltd. for 
five years, from January 01, 2025 to December 31, 2029, with 6 vans. 

The Company is currently in the process of procurement for such an operation. 
 
Please be informed accordingly,  

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

          (Mr.Piya Techakul) 
          Managing Director 


